Manor Primary School

Newsletter 6





As you are aware our home reading records are now being completed via Boom Reader.

Why have we moved to Boom Reader?

- No lost reading diaries!
- Reading diaries are never left at home on the busy school run!
- Log reading in seconds- just 4 or 5 taps of your phone to log reading.
- Easy to see all reading for all of your children in one place
- Saving needless paper usage
- No damaged/ruined reading diaries
- School gains powerful insight into reading for every child
- Reading records move with your child through school
- Parents/carers can log in separately for each child
- Parents without smartphones can login via the website: boomreader.co.uk/parents
- And of course, the app is completely free for parents to download and use!

Boom Reader has an area of the website dedicated to parents that includes guides and further information and they are always there to support parents who have any questions. This can be found at boomreader.co.uk/parents

You should receive login details from your child's teacher that will contain everything you need to get started.

Fundamentally, the most important aspect to home reading is the reading. With Boom Reader, we want to make the process of recording reading as seamless as possible for everyone.

Parents Evenings

Next week you will receive an MCAS message to book your parents evenings appointment on Monday 16th October or Wednesday 18th October.

There will be an opportunity for you to talk to your child's class teacher and look at their work in classrooms.

Unfortunately we are unable to accommodate any school age children due to the volume of parents in the building and we do not have facilitates to look after your child.

Please do not be offended if you bring your child to parents evening and staff are unable to look after them for you.



This week we have received a number of complaints from residents and have been contacted by the police about parking. Parents and carers continue to park across residents drives and on pavements which means our families are having to walk in the road which is not safe.

The police have said that moving forward if parents are parked illegally, they will be issued with a fixed penalty fine.

If you have any concerns about parking around our school please email your concerns to parkingservices@wolverhampton.gov.uk